There are several errors in the schema-
tic (Fig. 1) that appeared with my article
“Telephone In-Use Monitor” in the March
1982 issue of Radio-Electronics.

First, the values of resistors R1 and R3
shouid be 2.2 megohms, not kilohms (the
values are correct in the parts list). Second,
capacitor C1 should have its positive end
connected to pin 2 of IC1 and its other
end to the line joining pin 1 of the IC and
the cathode of LED1. The way it is shown,
the LED will not light.

Thank you for allowing me to bring those
facts to the attention of your readers.
CHRISTOPHER M. DUNN



